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VE Day Bunting 

In these unprecedented times, we are all learning to get used to a new normal. Parents are reporting that 

(unsurprisingly) learning and working at home and grappling with the realities of social distancing is adding 

stress to what is an already difficult situation.  

Children’s mental health and well-being, is being reported on more and more, with the Duke and Duchess of 

Cambridge now heavily involved with Place2Be. It is fair to say, that there is no ‘magic fix’, but at Meldreth we 

are always trying to think of new ways to support children’s mental health and the worries they may have. 

Championed by Mrs Samways and Miss McGinty, every Wednesday our home learning will signpost your 

child to take part in a well-being activity and a selection of resources have been placed on our new website 

‘Well-being Wednesday’ page.  

Click here to download the latest government advice on supporting the 

mental health of children and young people during the COVID 19 crisis. 

Anyone for Tennis?  

This week’s sports challenge is Tennis! Attached is the timetable for 

the school games virtual challenges which will commence from next 

Monday. Don’t forget to email your videos or pictures to either 

schoolgames@livingsport.co.uk or Claire McDonnell 

CMcdonnell@combertonvc.org 

Tweet: @SouthCambsSSP Or   tag us on Facebook: South Cambs School Sport Partnership 

https://www.place2be.org.uk/
http://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/our_home_learning_site/455446
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing/guidance-for-parents-and-carers-on-supporting-children-and-young-peoples-mental-health-and-wellbeing-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak
mailto:schoolgames@livingsport.co.uk
mailto:CMcdonnell@combertonvc.org
https://twitter.com/SouthCambsSSP
https://www.facebook.com/SouthCambsSSP/
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Struggling with the expectations of home learning? 

We hope you and the children are enjoying the range of resources we are sourcing for home learning. It has 

been especially fantastic to see so many children using Mathletics and we hope this will continue into the 

future.  

 Spend time looking at the program with your child  

 Find out how your child is rewarded with points that can earn them a weekly certificate (My Awards 

area)  

 Take part in real-time races in Live Mathletics, to boost mental calculations with children from your 

child’s own school or class.  

StarLine is another site providing home learning advice direct from qualified teachers and parenting and 

education experts and provides some reassuring advice. Don’t forget that there is an extra day this weekend as 

we celebrate the 75th anniversary of VE Day. 

That is not Mr Jones’ garden and is Miss Whitton using a magic wand?  

   

  
 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Abbott who has been clearly working harder than any of us this week and has a new 

baby boy. Both are doing well and having some lovely cuddles with their new arrival!  

From the team at Meldreth Primary School…we wish you all well! 

https://www.starline.org.uk/
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